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DATE: November 26,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Bart Fletcher, Regulatory Analyst 111, Division of Economic Regulation &% 

Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 

RE: Closing: Docket No. 0101 56-WU 

On November 14,2002, the utility submitted a proposed customer notice and a revised tariff sheet. 
On November 18,2002, staff advised the utility of corrections to the notice and tariff sheet. Also, 
staff notified the utility of the need to file an additional tariff sheet. On November 21,2002, the 
utility submitted the revised notice and tariff sheets. Based on our review, the utility has satisfied 

-e€-&dm% Nos. PSC-02-1428-TRF-WU and PSC-02-1553-CO-W. As such, 

Cc Office of the General Counsel ( 


